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Dear Insuring the Children Donor:

Through the incredible generosity of the insurance industry, our corporate donors and individuals in southwest
Ohio and Northern Kentucky, we have been able to continue our fight against child abuse and neglect. Insuring
the Children has donated more than $2 million to medical and social agencies working every day to treat and
prevent child abuse in our community. We would like to once again ask for your support.

What: Have a Heart Gala
When: October 4, 2023
Where: Cooper Creek Event Center
How you can help:

Donate silent auction items
Donate items for raffle baskets
Event Sponsorship

To attend the event: Visit https://www.insuringthechildren.org/have-a-heart

All proceeds benefit Insuring the Children. Please contact Christy Miller at christy if you or your company are
able to support our cause.

Thank you in advance for your support.

Sincerely,

ChristyMiller
Christy Miller
ITC President
513.257.6934
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